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As a precinct committee person for Canby, Oregon it is my duty to oppose HB 3075 

and Measure 114. Neither of these provisions is in the best interest of public safety 

and is a direct challenge to our Second Amendment right to bear arms. These 

provisions are a direct challenge because anything beyond a background check or 

any additional processes that would in any way hinder an individual's right to bear 

arms is illegal. 


